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Tuesday, 3 April 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

 
The Pink Ribbon Street Appeal 2018 needs volunteers. Can your group please help? 

Thank you so much if you have supported the Pink Ribbon Street Appeal in the past by volunteering your 
time to collect for us.  

Breast Cancer Foundation NZ’s mission is to push for new frontiers in early detection, treatment and support 

to eventually achieve zero deaths from breast cancer. The challenge is still enormous and we would be grateful 

for your help to enable our work – through life saving early detection campaigns, research into better 

treatments and support for New Zealander’s with the disease. It’s only through the involvement of amazing 

community groups like yours that we are able to support and educate others and we would be honoured if 

you would support Breast Cancer Foundation NZ again this year.  

 

Can you help us on either Friday 12th or Saturday 13th October 2018 when we take to the streets to raise 
awareness and funds to fight breast cancer? The success of our appeal couldn’t happen without your help. 
     
Whether your members can help us by volunteering at a site for one of these days for a pre-arranged time 

frame, if some members would like to give a couple of hours to volunteer, or whether an individual member 

can take on a leadership role as an area coordinator any support would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Please share this need with your members; we need your support. We are more than happy to allocate you to 

a collection site of your preference if available.  

 

To find out more or to volunteer your group please call us on 0508 105 105 or email us at 

pinkribbon@bcf.org.nz 

 
Thank you so much, we look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 
Erika Rozecka-Lewis   
Pink Ribbon Street Appeal Manager  
Breast Cancer Foundation NZ 
 


